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TSA Youth Group Marks 20 
Years of Service in August 
    In August of 1998, after a series of hate crimes and harassment of 
LGBTQ teens in Evansville, the first meeting of the TSA Youth Group 
was held at the Unitarian Church of Evansville. After a year our group 
moved to the YWCA, and then in 2011 we moved to our own space at 
501 John Street Suite 5 in Evansville. Since then we have worked with 
thousands of LGBTQ youth throughout the Tri-State, providing them a 
safe and welcoming environment. Times have changed but the need has 
not. We are looking for volunteers to serve on an LGBTQ Youth Advisory 
Board, as well as donations. Donations can be send to the TSA Youth 
Group, 501 John Street Suite 5, Evansville, IN 47713 or made online at 
TSAGL.org/donate.html 
   To volunteer for our advisory board (to publicize the youth group, to co-
ordinate educational events and to create a list of LGBTQ friendly service 
providers), please contact TSA President Wally Paynter at 812-480-0204 
or wallypaynter@aol.com. 

Father Steve Lintzenich is the 
guest speaker at the Thursday, 
July 19 Rainbow Catholic Inter-
faith Coalition Meeting at St.  
Lucas United Church of Christ, 
33 West Virginia Street in Evans-
ville. The 6:30pm meeting is co-
sponsored by the Tri-State Alliance. 
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